
 27.  "IDENTIFYING A RESEARCH PROBLEM", Department of 

Economics, 22 January, 2022 

The Department of Economics, Sree Narayana College, Chengannur organized a new 

academic initiative, a webinar series. As part of it, the department conducted a maiden online 

session on “Identifying A Research Problem", on 22 January, 2022 at 10:00 AM- 12.00 PM. 

A total of 52 graduate and post graduate students of the college participated in the 

programme. 

At the very outset, Head of Department, Economics Smt. Sreedevi Gopalakrishnan welcomed 

all the participants into the programme. Further the Resource person, Prof (Dr.) Baiju KC, 

Professor, Dean and HOD, Department of Economics, Central University of Kerala 

officially inaugurated the webinar series, and presented a wonderful session on “Identifying 

A Research Problem”. His presentation was mainly concentrated on introducing the students 

with Research .He elaborated various stages of research, identifying a research problem, 

relevance of research problem in contemporary situations. He also gave an idea about 

research problems, research questions and policies for the welfare of the society. After the 

presentation, there was an interactive session with the participants where the students 

clarified their education and job related doubts with the resource person. Finally the 

programme was concluded with the vote of thanks to all the participants in the session. 
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